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School Bussing for the City of Wetaskiwin 
 

Transportation will be provided for students within the City of Wetaskiwin on the following 

basis: 
 

 Eligible students (those who live further than 2.4 kilometers from the school to which 

the Board would direct them), will be served first at no cost; those students who were 

registered in a Wetaskiwin Regional Public School last year and were eligible for bussing 

will be planned for again this year. Bus passes for eligible students will be available at the 

school upon registration.   

 Reminder:  students will be expected to produce their bus pass upon entering the bus. 
 

 Non-eligible students (those who live closer than 2.4 kilometers from the school they are 

directed to or to the school of their choice) will be served next, on a first come - first 

served basis, for an annual fee of $600.00 per student ($1,200/family maximum) in 

grades 1-12 or $300.00 per ECS student. Registration for bussing of non-eligible students 

will be confirmed upon receipt of the applicable fee.   

 Reminder:  students will be expected to produce their bus pass upon entering the bus. 
 

We accept cash, debit and credit cards as payment.  
 

The first day of bussing for City of Wetaskiwin Public Schools will be Thursday, 

September 3, 2015. 
 

Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools will be accepting registrations for bussing in the City of 

Wetaskiwin starting Monday, August 17, 2015 during regular office hours (8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.) 

in the Administration Office at the following address: 

 

Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools 

5515 – 47A Avenue 

Wetaskiwin, Alberta   T9A 3S3 

Phone:  780-352-6018 

 

 


